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DISCOVERING GOD'S KINGDOM
Dear Sarah, all the Staff and Governors, GEQVENG THESHHECH

It is with great pleasure that we write you to express our recognition and thanks for all
your hard work in preparing for and undertaking your Ofsted inspection in the Summer
Term which received ‘Good’ as its outcome.

Both the Diocesan Board of Education and Askel Veur, the Academies arm of our education
work, recognise the achievement of receiving a ‘Good’ outcome. This reflects the ethos of
your school being lived in such a way as to enable flourishing of all those who comprise
your community. This commitment to every child and adult enables them to realise their
God given potential and we are delighted that Ofsted were able to see that, too.

Of particular note in your report were the words:

“At Grampound Road Village, staff and pupils live out the ethos of ‘Together with love,
we can inspire, discover and thrive’. Pupils enjoy school and reflect this in their highly
positive attitudes to learning. They attend well. When talking about their work, pupils
speak with passion and enthusiasm. Staff nurture and care for pupils. They feel safe and

secure.
Pupils have a voice in the school. They take on leadership roles, such as the school council

and sports leaders. Pupils speak with pride about raising money for charities they
choose.”

What a wonderful reflection of your school and of your journey! Finally, thank you for
everything you do in support your pupils and their families to promote all that makes your
school so wonderful and special.

Yours sincerely,

Lee Moscato Anna Corbett
Diocesan Director of Education Chair, Truro Diocesan Board of Education
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